SUNNY HILLS PTA

%_
Sunny Hills PTA Membership

Who can join?
ANYONE: parents, students, teachers, staff, grandparents, neighbors, and even local businesses can become
PTA members. By joining, you show your support for Sunny Hills Elementary, our children’s education, and the
PTA’s goal to make a difference in the lives of ALL children.

Options & Extras

Membership: (Please select one)
PTA Family Membership: $25 Total:

Enrolls your family and includes one vote at PTA meetings, emergency shelter supplies,
access to the Student Directory and allows you to volunteer at PTA sponsored events.

PTA Supporter Membership: $10 Total:
Enrolls one adult who could be a community member, grandparent, or other
family members. Community members do not have access to the Student Directory.

PTA Teacher/Staff Membership: $10 Total:

Enrolls one staff member or teacher and includes one vote at PTA meetings,
access to the Student Directory and all PTA benefits.

Extras:
Donate to the PTA: Tax-deductible and corporate matched. Total:
Sponsor a PTA Membership: $10 Total:

Help support a membership for families, staff, and teachers.

Please write one check for the grand total to: Sunny Hills PTA Grand Total:

You can send in or deliver this form & payment to the Sunny Hills’ office in an envelope marked "Sunny Hills PTA.”

Please complete the following membership information

15t Member Name: email

2"d Member Name: email
(for Family Membership)

Address:

City: Zip: Phone: ( )

o Check here if you do pot want the information above listed in the school directory
o Check here if you work for a company that has a matching gifts program. Name:

Student : Teacher: Grade:
Student : Teacher: Grade:
Student : Teacher: Grade:

Thank you for supporting Sunny Hills Elementary PTA!



Hello Fellow Mustang Families,

Welcome! We are so happy that you are joining us at Sunny Hills for the 2023-2024 school year.
Whether you are new to Sunny Hills, or a returning Mustang family, we would like to welcome each
of you! We are looking forward to another year filled with fun events with opportunities to connect,
and reconnect, with each other while supporting Sunny Hills.

For our PTA theme this year, we have taken inspiration from Helen Keller: “Alone we can do so
little; together we can do so much.” We feel that this theme will motivate all of us to come
together and share our strengths so that we can better uphold our PTA mission to create a safe and
inclusive learning community where all students thrive socially, emotionally, and academically.

There are so many ways you can support our students: sharing time, talents, opinions, volunteering
for an event or program, contributing financially or with other resources. Together we have the
opportunity to further our children’s potential. Take a few minutes during the EVP process to
follow the links to our website (www.sunnyhillspta.org), and join us as a member of the
Sunny Hills PTA team for the 2023-2024 school year. We will have a greater impact and we
can do so much more if we work together!

What does it mean for you to become a member of the Sunny Hills PTA?

Whatever makes sense for you and your family. Volunteer as little, or as much, as you like. You will
have the opportunity to use your voice and your vote at our four membership meetings. You can
help us decide where our PTA dollars are allocated, how our PTA should be run, and how we use our
time and resources to support Sunny Hills. Your membership also goes beyond the walls of Sunny
Hills and strengthens the ability of our local, state, and national PTAs to advocate for the needs of
students everywhere.

By simply becoming a member of the Sunny Hills PTA, your support will allow us to continue offering
programs such as:

Classroom Enrichment (including financial support for each teacher and specialist)
Art Program

Eager Reader

Reflections

Educational Enrichment Grants

Community Outreach Support

Fun Family/Community Events

Join us on Tuesday, October 10th at 6:30 PM for our first PTA General Membership
Meeting of the year. Everyone is invited! These meetings are a great way to connect with other
families, learn about upcoming PTA initiatives, and hear from our Principal, Tim Baynes. Please look
for more information to come.

Thank you for your continued support. If you have any questions or if you would like to find out
more ways to be involved, please don't hesitate to contact me. I am always happy to help!

Warm regards,

Lauren Stephenson, Sunny Hills PTA President
Mom to Abram (5th grade) & Janie (3rd grade)
president@sunnyhillspta.org



http://www.sunnyhillspta.org
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